
 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 

“WHAT’S NEW IN MUNICIPAL LAW” 2018 
REGISTRATION FORM 

 
_______________________________________     _____________________________________________ 
 NAME COMMUNITY OR AFFILIATED ORGANIZATION 

 
__________________________________ (_____)_______________  ______________________________ 
 OFFICE/POSITION  PHONE NUMBER E-MAIL ADDRESS 
 
 

SEMINAR DATES AND LOCATIONS 
Please indicate (“X”) which location you will be attending 

 

_____ THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 27, 2018 _____ THURSDAY, OCTOBER 4, 2018 
  RANDOLPH, MA    HOLYOKE, MA 
  The Lantana    The Log Cabin Banquet & Meeting House 
  43 Scanlon Drive   500 Easthampton Road 
  Randolph, MA    Holyoke, MA 
  781-961-4660   413-535-5077 
  Directions to The Lantana    Directions to The Log Cabin 
 

Please choose (“X”) one afternoon workshop: 
 

_____ Workshop A. Tax Administration. Discussion of current and recurring issues related to local tax 
administration, including the administration of classified forest, farm and recreational lands (Chapters 
61, 61A and 61B). 

 

_____ Workshop B. Tax Collection. Discussion of current and recurring issues related to collection of local 
taxes and charges, including the creation and administration of tax title and deferral accounts. 

 

_____ Workshop C. Special Funds. Discussion of current and recurring municipal finance issues related to 
special revenue funds, including the Community Preservation Fund. 

 

Morning Question and Answer Period. As part of the morning session, we will have a question and answer 
period. If you have a municipal tax or finance question for the DLS legal staff, please submit it to us by 
Wednesday, September 19, 2018 with your registration form or by email to dlsregistration@dor.state.ma.us. 
 
 

REGISTRATIONS ARE DUE BY SEPTEMBER 19, 2018 
 

Please submit this completed registration form and a check for $50 made payable to: 
 

Commonwealth of Massachusetts to: 
 

TRAINING COORDINATOR 
DIVISION OF LOCAL SERVICES 

PO BOX 9569 
BOSTON, MA 02114-9569 

 

Advance registration required (No walk-ins) 
Cash, credit cards and purchase orders cannot be accepted 

A receipt will be provided for anyone paying by personal check 
Please contact Donna Quinn at 617-626-3838 or dlsregistration@dor.state.ma.us with questions 

 

 
    Christopher C. Harding 
                                  Commissioner of Revenue 
 
                                   Sean R. Cronin 
                                   Senior Deputy Commissioner 

 

http://www.thelantana.com/contact
https://www.thelogcabin.com/
https://www.thelogcabin.com/
mailto:dlsregistration@dor.state.ma.us

